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SAFETY WEEK 20— 26 SEPTEMBER 2021

WOULD YOU REPORT A FIRE SAFETY
ISSUE TO YOUR LANDLORD?

Research for this year’s Fire Door Safety Week found that many tenants are put off
reporting serious fire concerns to landlords.
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Make time to identify, report and resolve fire safety issues to save lives.

MAKE TIME TO SAVE LIVES

FOR MORE INFORMATION VISIT FIREDOORSAFETYWEEK.CO.UK
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